
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Please come along and join us next time. 

           SAC Family Learning Team 

14 families attended  

  this years  

    sessions 

The ORIM ( September ‘19) 

 We shared ideas and strategies to help us realise the many  
Opportunities for us as adults to Recognise,  Interact and 
Model new skills and techniques to our children throughout 
many daily activities and routines. 

Emma is sharing more 
after these sessions. 
She also listens more 
when I speak to her. 

2nd time around for me. 
Still very enjoyable for 

children and adults. 

He is more willing 
to participate in 

activities without 
me 

Really enjoyable 
sessions. Great 

variety. 
It is good to have 

some uninterrupted 
time without siblings. 

We had fun. Glad we came 
and we will continue to 

come again. 


